[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]




                                                                          
Year One Autumn One Newsletter  








Dear Parents and Carers


We have a very busy half term planned.  Our topic this half term will be ‘All About Me’. In Autumn One we will be focusing on Science and Geography as we will be exploring the human body and the local area of Bradford. We will be going on a local area walk to enhance the children’s learning which will support them with their work in class. 





Art


In Art we will be studying the artist Van Gogh and exploring his self-portraits. We will use inspiration from his paintings to create our own self-portraits.  


Geography


In Geography the children will be identifying the physical and human features of the local area alongside using maps to help develop geographical understanding and fieldwork.  











Science


This half term we will be exploring how everyone is unique yet share similarities and differences. We will discover this through investigating the human body by learning about the names of our body parts. We will also be identifying which parts of the body are associated with the 5 senses.








REMINDER


PE takes place for 1A/1B on Monday and Friday each week. In 1C, PE takes place on a Thursday and Friday. Please ensure your child comes to school on these days in their PE kits with appropriate footwear, e.g. trainers or pumps.


Please also ensure your child brings their bookbag to school as they always need to have their reading book and raving readers book with them. 


Please note children should not be wearing hooped earrings, these need to be replaced by plain ear studs. 





PSHE


In PSHE we will be learning all about positive relationships by empathising with other people’s feelings, emotions and needs. We will also be exploring strategies that can be used to resolve conflict situations.





Music


In Music we will be copying and creating rhythms using body percussion. We will also be identifying beats and rhythms in different genres of music. 





Maths


In Maths we will be focussing on number recognition and number formation. We will also look at finding one more and one less than a given number and counting forwards and backwards from 100.





Phonics


This half term we will be focusing on Phase 5 sounds and developing reading fluency. To support this at home please can you ensure that you are reading with your child daily and signing their raving reader book each evening. As per the reading policy, we will begin to make phone calls and meetings with parents who are not reading at home. 





English


This half term we will be reading the story of ‘Superworm’ by Julia Donaldson. The children will be describing the characters from the story using adjectives and writing sentences to retell the key events. 











